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Our Board…Our Champions
A Message from the Executive Director 
Susan Weiner

I have had the pleasure of working at Larc School for 37 years—24 of 
those years as executive director. Over this last year as we celebrated our 50th 
Anniversary serving our very special students and their families, we have had 
many opportunities to reflect on the journey that has led us to where we are 
today. We’ve recognized and thanked our very first families who dreamed of Larc, 
our dedicated and creative staff who make miracles happen every day, and our 
generous friends and supporters who believe in us and are there when we need 
them. 

There is another group that deserves enormous recognition. They share our 
passion, our commitment, and our dream. They sometimes stand quietly in 
the background and sometimes they boldly lead the charge. Larc is more than 
a meeting they attend multiple times a year—Larc is always in their heart. 
Everyday they go about their lives listening and looking for opportunities to benefit 
our school and our students. They are our Board of Directors. They are our 
champions.

They each have their own story of how they came to be on the Larc Board and part 
of our Larc family. They bring expertise in education, advocacy, public service, 
business acumen, and legal matters. They are diverse individuals, but together 
they have a shared vision for Larc. They are so committed that this board has been 
together almost the entire 24 years I have been director. In all those years, if there 
was anything we needed, anything that would enhance the lives of our students 
and their families, they never hesitated or said no. They say, “Let’s do it or how do 
we make it happen.”

Larc School is so fortunate to have this Board, these champions. We would not be 
here today celebrating 50 years of excellence serving children and their families 
without them. ■
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At the end of a school day most kids can’t 
wait to get on the bus and go home, but not 
Larc’s kids. On the days when Larc’s After 
School Activities Club meets, students can’t 
wait to join friends and go on an adventure! 

“These kids work so hard all day at school 
and they can’t wait to take a break and have 
some fun!” says Activities Club Coordinator 
and Secondary Teacher Stacie Halscheid. The 
Club has taken trips to farms, parks, bowling 
alleys, diners, shopping malls, the Fun Plex, 
We Rock the Spectrum Kids Gym, Phillies’ 
Games, and more. The After School Activities 
Club is open to all Larc students and takes 
place once a month from 3pm-6pm. Larc 
staff members join in the fun so that each 
student has an adult with them.

“One of their favorite trips is going to 
Haddonfield where students can walk from 
store to store. Individually, they decide which 
stores they would like to go into and where 
they would like to eat. They love having the 
ability and the freedom to choose!” explains 
Ms. Halscheid.

“It’s about getting out into the community, 
spending time with friends, and trying new 
things…having new experiences,” says Susan 
Weiner, Larc Executive Director. “We’ve 
been providing respite services to families 
for over 22 years. This is an extension 
of that program. It’s a win for everyone.  
While families get a little break and some 
downtime, their kids get to go out with their 
friends and have fun.”

Larc also has an After School Art Club that 
meets once a month. This club started a 
couple of years ago when paraprofessional 
and art enthusiast Melissa Stratton 
approached Ms. Weiner. “I saw how much 
our students enjoyed the art projects we did 
in class. I know how much I love creating 
and exploring through art, and I knew our 
students would love it too,” Ms. Stratton 
explained. “Susan was as excited as I was to 
get it started.”

The Art Club provides the kids with different 
sensory and movement experiences using 
various types of art. The latest project 

included water colors and lemons. Students 
dripped lemon juice on their paintings to 
create unique shapes and designs. Some 
adventurous students had extra fun tasting 
the lemons too.   

“These experiences are so important to our 
students,” explains Ms. Weiner. “Friends, 
adventures, art, activity...they are what make 
our lives rich and full. We will continue to 
find ways to give our students these types of 
experiences as we strive to make each day 
better than the one before for our boys and 
girls.”  ■

After School Activities Clubs provide 
Enriching Experiences...aka FUN!

‘‘ It,s about getting 
out into the 
community, 
spending time 
with friends, and 
trying new things...
new experiences.

Activities Club participants explored the We Rock the 
Spectrum Kids Gym during their last club outing.

The focus of this Art Club project was to create 
art using watercolors and lemons. Look at 
the intensity on these young artists' faces!
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27TH ANNUAL GOLF TOURNAMENT

6.1.18

CALLING ALL GOLFERS 
Join us as we celebrate the 27th Annual Larc 
School “Help the Kids” Golf Tournament 
presented by Hardenbergh Insurance Group 
on Friday, June 1, 2018 at the Pennsauken 
Country Club. Spend the day playing golf with 
friends, enjoying a gourmet dinner, winning 
exceptional prizes and, best of all, supporting 
the children with special needs of Larc School. 

REGISTER NOW
•  Visit www.larcschool.com/Events/golf.htm 
•  Call 856-933-3725 
•  Email events@larcschool.org

TO BENEFIT THE CHILDREN WITH 
MULTIPLE DISABILITIES OF LARC SCHOOL

Science  
Fair
Larc students showed off their creativity and hard 
work at Larc's Annual Science Fair held on February 
23rd. These sensory rich experiments invited 
hands on participation. From growing crystals 
to making elephant toothpaste, students and 
guests alike enjoyed learning about science!  ■
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PLEASE LIKE US ON FACEBOOK/RUNTHEBRIDGE TO KEEP IN TOUCH FOR THE 2018 EVENT.

Congratulations to the 2017 Cooper Norcross Run the Bridge  
10K Overall Male & Female Winners.
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to benefit

SAVE THE DATE

www.runthebridge.org 

Larc School was moved, humbled, and most of all, grateful 
as thousands of people came together once again on the first 
Sunday in November this past year. They came out in support 
of the Cooper Norcross Run the Bridge event presented by 
AmeriHealth New Jersey—a 10K run and 2 mile bridge walk 
to benefit the students with disabilities of Larc School. They are 
participants, sponsors, volunteers, and spectators…and they are 
part of the Larc family. While they each have a very personal 
reason for joining this event, everyone who plays a part in the 
Run the Bridge event plays a part in making life a little better 
for a student at Larc School. A student like Madison…

COOPER NORCROSS 
RUN THE BRIDGE 
EVENT CHANGES LIVES



PLEASE LIKE US ON FACEBOOK/RUNTHEBRIDGE TO KEEP IN TOUCH FOR THE 2018 EVENT.
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E-A-G-L-E-S Eagles
Larc School got swept up in the 
excitement as our Philadelphia Eagles 
became Superbowl Champions! Students 
and staff wore their Eagles gear, 
painted their faces, held pep rallies, and 
chants of E-A-G-L-E-S Eagles could be 
heard up and down the halls. Thanks 
Philadelphia Eagles for the memories! ■

Since Madison started at Larc we have made it to the 
bridge run almost every year taking part as walkers, and we have 
seen it grow into what it is today. 

Our journey searching for a program that was fitting for Madison 
began 14 years ago. After visiting a few programs we were feeling 
very discouraged that we would not find a suitable placement.  
Then came our visit to Larc and upon entering we just knew that 
this was going to be it. We felt like we were walking into a typical 
school, not one that specialized in those with special needs. We 
were so encouraged as we toured the program by all the friendly 
staff, happy children, and teachers that were engaged. It was so 
heartwarming to see how much everyone cared. The staff at Larc 
has been wonderful over the years and has worked together with 
us to help Madison meet and exceed her goals. 

Madison has made so much progress and we want to support 
all the wonderful services Larc provides such as the community 
based instruction trips, sensory room, daily living and self 
care goals, and so much more. In the past Larc has purchased 
equipment she benefits from without question, which speaks 
volumes of their dedication and determination that every student 
has what they need to make their time at school a success. Larc 
is diligent in helping the students like Madison grow into adults 
that can do as much for themselves as possible and contribute 
even if it's in a small way to the community therefore enriching 
their lives and those that interact with them. 

It’s reasons like these that we know how important this 
fundraising event is and what it means for the school and the 
students. So we come and support the school. Last year we were 
able to be cheerleaders on the sidelines and had fun waving and 
cheering to all the incredible runners and walkers. Madison's 
sister and I are hoping to attempt the run in the future and maybe 
we will even convince Madison too!  ■

Go Madison,s Crew!!!!!
by Sonia Gates, a Larc Mom

Above from left to right, Madison's sister Sierra, Dad Jim, Madison, Mom Sonia, Larc paraprofessional Melissa Stratton (back), Larc Adaptive PE 
Teacher Amber Case, and Larc Executive Director Susan Weiner gather together on the bridge for a quick photo before the event begins. 



help kids

2017 RUN THE BRIDGE SPONSORS
LARC SCHOOL SINCERELY THANKS THE SPONSORS OF THE 2017 COOPER 
NORCROSS RUN THE BRIDGE EVENT PRESENTED BY AMERIHEALTH NEW JERSEY 

Naming Sponsor
Cooper University Health System
The Norcross Foundation

Presenting Sponsor
AmeriHealth New Jersey

Hosts
DRPA & PATCO

Planning Partners
Rutgers-Camden
Camden County
Running Co. of Haddonfield, 

Moorestown, Mullica 
Hill, & Medford

Refreshment Sponsor
Brown's Family Shop Rite

Prize Sponsors
The Campaign Group, Inc.
The Michaels Organization
Whitesell Construction Co.

Finish Line Sponsors
Brown & Connery LLP
Camden County College
Cozen O'Connor Foundation Inc.
Gary F. Gardner, Inc.
The Hampshire Foundation
Identity Gear
SAMBULANCE
Senator Joseph A Maressa 

Fund of the Community 
Foundation of New Jersey

Sheet Metal Workers'  
Local Union # 19

Clock Sponsors
AT&T
Conifer Realty, LLC
Gibbons PC
Hardenbergh Insurance Group
Holt Logistics 
IBEW Local Union 98
Merrill Lynch
Phoenix Advisors, LLC
Taylor Wiseman & Taylor

Gold Sponsors
Borgata Hotel Casino & Spa
The Brunetti Foundation
Calvi Electric Company
Carr & Duff Inc.
Center for Family Guidance, PC
Coriell Institute for Medical Research
Domenica Foundation
Falasca Mechanical, Inc.
Florio Perrucci Steinhardt & Fader
French & Parrello Associates

Holman Automotive Group, Inc.
IUPAT District Council 711
Inserra Shop-Rite Supermarkets
The John F. Scarpa Foundation
Joseph M. Sanzari, Inc.
Local Union #322
The Mercadien Group
NFI
Normandy Real Estate Partners
PSE&G
Parker McCay PA
Parson Associates
Pellegrino Auto Group
Ragone, Lacatena, Fairchild 

& Beppel PC - CPA's
Torcon, Inc.

Silver Sponsors
BB&T
Bowman & Company LLP
Buckelew Family Foundation
Camden Special Services District
Carpenters Local Union 255
Designer T's Inc
F.C. Kerbeck & Sons
Holcomb Bus Service
Iron Workers Local #399
KMS Development Co.
The Koren Family
Kulzer & DiPadova, PA
L.F. Driscoll Co., LLC
LIVE Nation
M&C Insurance Agency
Madden & Madden, PA
Northeast Regional Council 

of Carpenters
PS&S
Robinson Waste Disposal
Rowan University
Sign Pros
Stradley Ronon
Surety Charitable Foundation
Surgical Group of South Jersey

Bronze Sponsors
Chammings Electric, Inc.
Construction & General 

Laborers' Local #172
Dembo, Brown & Burns LLP
Elite Landscaping
Gardner Funeral Home
IBEW Local Union #102
IUOE Local 68 Charity Fund
IUPAT District Council 21
Insulators Local 14
Laborers Local 77
Lewy & Christine Scanlon
M&T Bank
Maley & Associates
Paul's Awards & Trophies
Petrillo & Goldberg Law

Platt Memorial Chapels, Inc.
RP Consulting, LLC 
Sean Kennedy
Senator Nilsa Cruz Perez, 

Assemblywoman Pat Jones, and 
Assemblyman Art Barclay

Senator Robert W. Singer
Thomas/Boyd Communications
Tonio Burgos & Associates 

of New Jersey

Larc School Sincerely Thanks the 
Companies and Individuals Who 
Donated to Our Event
All Risk, Inc.
Braithwaite Communications
Brian P Stack Civic Association
Carol Murphy for Assembly
Cherry Hill Dodge, Jeep
CMB Consulting, LLC
Home Depot - Deptford
In The Park Chateau Caterers, Inc.
The Law Offices of David 

A. Capozzi PC
Local 7 Tile-Marble-Terrazzo NY-NJ
The Lubert Family Foundation
MAFCO Worldwide Corporation
Mercer Gasket and Shim
NJ Laborers Health & Safety Fund
NJM Insurance Group
Park Grove Realty
Richard A. Alaimo Associates
Robert Maro, M.D., P.A.
Runnemede-Bellmawr-

Glendora Rotary 
T&M Associates
TDPS Materials, Inc.
Teamsters Local 676
Wade Long Wood & Long
Mr. Patrick Abusi
Dr. Peter Amenta
Mr. Ross Angilella
Mr. Michael Avalone
Ms. Ann Biondi
Mr. Steven Caltabiano
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Campbell
Honorable Riletta Cream
Ms. Laurelle Cummings
Mr. Louis Di Angelo
Mr. Joseph Di Bella
Mr. & Mrs. Edward Dion
Mr. & Mrs. Martin Fallaro
Ms. Stephanie Fisher
Ms. Joyce Gabriel
Mr. R. Louis Gallagher, II, Esquire
Mr. & Mrs. Harvey Getzoff
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Glick
Mr. David Grubb
Mr. & Mrs. Don Harrison
Dr. Richard Highbloom
Ms. Melissa Holliday

Mr. Joseph Hrubash
Mr. Harry Johnson
Mr. Michael Joyce
Dr. Joseph Juliano
Ms. Lauren Kamp
Ms. Linda Kassekert
Mr. & Mrs. Benjamin Kruger
Ms. Jill Sayre Lawlor
Ms. Susan Bass Levin
Ms. Alice Luther
Mr. James Lynch
Mr. Frank Lynch
Mrs. Lorraine Maitland
Mr. Charles Marandino
Mr. William Mayo
Ms. Elizabeth McBride
Mr. Glenn Mekles
Mr. Richard Michielli
Mr. Henry Milgram
Ms. Dianne Molle
Mr. Paul Monasevitch & 

Ms. Susan Croll
Mr. & Mrs. Bart Mueller
Mr. John Muscella
Mr. Howard Needleman
Mr. William Nolan
Mr. John Norcross, PhD
Mr. & Mrs. Philip Norcross 
Mr. Kevin O'Dowd
Ms. Phyllis Pearl
Mr. Jayashree Raman
Mr. Joseph Reichman
Honorable & Mrs. Joseph Ripa
Honorable Joseph Roberts
Mr. Tyler Rodriguez
Ms. Barbara Rosenbleeth
Mr. Ronald Rubin
Dr. Robert Saporito
Honorable Fred Schuck
Mr. Robert Skowronek
Ms. Judith Smoller
Dr. Gary Stahl
Mr. Gene Stern
Mr. Bradford Stokes
Ms. Vicki Stropes
Ms. Geraldine Tabako
Mr. Ricardo Taylor
Mr. Gary Tomar
Mr. Terrence Tracy
Mrs. Helen Albright Troxell
Dr. & Mrs. Edward Viner
Mr. Franz Wagner
Mr. & Mrs. Guydon Wiegand
Honorable Gilbert “Whip” Wilson
Mr. W. Kirk Wycoff 

In Honor of Pat Strippoli
Ms. Alice Luther
Ms. Shirley Musilli
Mr. Richard Wooster
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Diamond – $25,000+
Henry McNaughton Charitable Trust

Platinum – $10,000 to $24,999
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Hardenbergh
William G. Rohrer Charitable 

Foundation

Gold – $2,500 to $9,999   
Pellegrino Auto Group
Subaru of America, Inc.

Silver – $500 to $2,499  
Mr. Ross Angilella
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Ciarroccki
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Heitzman
Knights of Columbus, Council 13259
Knights of Columbus, Council 3352
Knights of Columbus, Council 3784
Knights of Columbus, Council 6551
Knights of Columbus, Council 7032
Knights of Columbus, Council 8718

Crystal – to $499
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Ackermann
Mr. & Mrs. Ivan Becica
Bellmawr Lions Club
Ms. Susan Bien
Ms. Donna Davis
Mr. David Emper
Mr. & Mrs. John Fosbenner
Ms. Barbara Galda
Mr. Jasper Garagozzo
Ms. Caroline Germain
Mr. Herman Greenberg
Mr. Andrew Gross
Ms. Ruth Gubernick
Ms. Kaitlyn Hauser
Ms. Ashley Hyland
Ms. Vicki Keen
The Kings Christian School 

"Dress Down Day"
Knights of Columbus, Council 647
Knights of Columbus, Council 1994
Mr. John Mackay, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. William Mezger
Mr. Bill Orth
Mr. & Mrs. Howard Page
Mr. James Rivard
Ms. Susan Robinson
Mr. Charles Warrington
Wells Fargo Community 

Support Program
Mr. Stephen Werner

In honor of Jason Bell
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Heins

In honor of Katie Berg
Mr. & Mrs. Luke Nevius and Jen
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Woodward

In honor of Bus 379, Brian, 
Becky, Katie, Pat, Amanda, 
Andrew, and Dan
Ms. Elaine (Driver) and 

Russ (Bus Aide)

In honor of Gabrielle Colgan
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Woodring

In honor of Brenda Considine
Ms. Susan Weiner

In honor of Marie Daly
Ms. Anita Rothstein

In honor of Harry & 
Ruth Flomenberg
Ms. Susan Weiner

In honor of Joy Hampton
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Greene

In honor of Michael Heins
Mr. George Glaesser, III
The Summers Family

In honor of Daniel Kennedy
Mr. Alexander DiCarlo

In honor of Ladies of Larc
Ms. Marie DiMatties

In honor of Larc School 
50th Anniversary
 Mr. Steven DiGiovanni
Mr. & Mrs. George Furman and Jack

In honor of Amanda McDonnell
Ms. Laura Chudd
Ms. Karen Kline
Ms. Eileen Lish
Mr. Gary Tomar

In honor of Edward McDonnell
Ms. Sally McDonnell

In honor of Emily Meagher
Ms. Dorothy Johnson
Sun Life Assurance Matching Gift
Mr. George Verlon and Marie

In honor of Jamie Morone
Ms. Joan Driver

In honor of Brian Popso
Mr. & Mrs. James Hartshorne, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Popso
Mr. & Mrs. Herbert Schaffer, Jr.

In honor of Brett Slingerland
Ms. Charlotte Harrison
Ms. Nancy Varnold

In honor of Andrew Smith
Mr. Richard Raychert

In honor of Tyler Townsend
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Barone

In honor of Casey Umba
Ms. Josephine Matsinger

In honor of Susan Weiner
Mr. & Mrs. Marc Beresin
Mr. William Harris

In honor of Dr. Howard Zucker
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Steinberg

In memory of Theodore Borum
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Micciche

In memory of Michael Caravello
Ms. Monique Chadwick and Family
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Micciche 
Ms. Patricia Shearer and 

Mr. Mark Leidy

In memory of Thomas Curley
Ms. Amanda McDonnell

In memory of Bernadine Dube
Mr. & Mrs. George Jones, Jr.

In memory of Mr. & Mrs. 
Matthew Duffy
Mr. Matthew Moeller

In memory of Salvatore Grande
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Higgins
Ms. Kathleen McDonnell
Ms. Marilyn Muldoon

In memory of Louise Griest
Mr. Stewart Griest, Jr.

In memory of Kimberly 
Hardenbergh
Mrs. Judith Derochers & Family

In memory of Lauren Higgins
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Brant
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Esposito

In memory of Kevin Larsen, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Kelly
Ms. Karen Larsen
Ms. Joan Leonard
Ms. Patricia White

In memory of Sharon MacDonald
Ms. Amanda McDonnell

In memory of Arthur Marcus
Mr. & Mrs. Allan Goldstein
Mr. Edward Hale
Mr. & Mrs. David Katz & Family
Mr. Mark Rudnick
Ms. Libby Schwartz
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Sokolowski
Mr. & Mrs. Golden Wolfe

In memory of Henrietta Mayer
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Wright

In memory of George 
Edward Meagher, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. William Burr
Mr. & Mrs. John Croman
Ms. Muriel Dickinson
Ms. Jane Johnston
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Kammer
Ms. Barbara Meade
Mr. John Medica, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas O'Connell
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Pfirman
Mr. & Mrs. James Stacy
Mr. George Verlon and Marie
Mr. & Mrs. Charles Zwick

In memory of Lorie Muraca
Mr. Giuseppe Muraca
Ms. Jean Wachter

In memory of Mirian Neale
Ms. Frances Cleary
Mr. & Mrs. Salvatore Grande
Ms. Kathleen McDonnell
Mrs. Marilyn Muldoon
Ms. Susan Weiner

In memory of Anthony Negro, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Negro

In memory of Jay Neufeld
Ms. Susan Weiner

In memory of Kathleen Payne
Ms. Roz Steiner

In memory of Walter & Leah Rand
Mr. Charles Rand

In memory of Hildred Rupertus
Ms. Patricia White

In memory of Sophia Safian
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Micciche

In memory of Teresa Saraceno
Ms. Elizabeth Dalzell
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Francesconi
Mr. & Mrs. James Mauroff
Ms. Deborah, Jeff, Lauren 

and Zack Orem

In memory of Joan Schneeman
Mr. William Schneeman

In memory of Jessie Travaline
Mr. Frank Travaline

In memory of Vickie Travaline
Mr. Frank Travaline

In memory of Richard Ventura, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. James Berg
Mr. & Mrs. William Dorman, Jr.
Ms. Carolyn Loveland
Ms. Catherine Mattson
Ms. Maureen Smith
Ms. Susan Weiner

In memory of Robert Vitacolonna
Mr. & Mrs. George Horne

In memory of Kathleen Wade
Mr. Thomas Wade

In memory of Kenneth Weaver
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Micciche

In memory of Joel Weiner
Ms. Wendy Bromfeld
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Buxbaum
Ms. Risa Kleiner
Mr. Edward McDonnell
Ms. Judith Shapiro

In memory of Jake Weitzman
Ms. Wendy Bromfeld

In memory of Theodore White, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Kelly
Ms. Patricia White

In memory of Our Departed 
Family Members
Mr. & Mrs. Guy Critelli
Ms. Lillian Spielmeyer

Listed above are contributions from July 1, 
2017 through December 31, 2017. Please let 
us know if a name was omitted, and we’ll 
be sure to print it in our next issue.

O F  L A R C  S C H O O L

Larc School gratefully acknowledges these gifts from our caring 
friends—individuals, foundations, corporations—whose generosity 
makes it possible for Larc School to provide the very best for its students 
and their families. We extend our deepest gratitude to every donor.friends
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When remembering  
those you love, 
remember Larc
Make a donation to Larc School—the 
perfect remembrance for all occasions: 
birthdays, anniversaries, graduations, 
congratulations, and condolences.
Contributions may be sent 
to: Larc School, 1089 Creek 
Road, Bellmawr, NJ 08031

(Envelope enclosed) or donate 
online at www.larcschool.org
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facebook/larcschool

Sunday 
April 29, 2018  
50th Anniversary Brunch 

Friday 
June 1, 2018  
27th Annual “Help the 
Kids” Golf Tournament

Sunday 
November 4, 2018  
2018 Cooper Norcross Run 
the Bridge Event presented 
by AmeriHealth New Jersey

calendar Sending Love to Cooper  
Children's Hospital Patients
Larc students shared some love this Valentine's Day by making cards 
for children in the Children's Regional Hospital at Cooper. While Larc's 
partnership with Cooper's Pediatric Residency Program goes back over 
20 years, this was the first time cards were given to the pediatric patients. 
It was the first time, but it definitely won't be the last as Larc students 
and staff plan on celebrating Valentine's Day this way every year! ■


